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Volz Families, 

 

This letter is to communicate a personnel change within the School Counselor position.  With the 

School Counselor position being such an important role in our school, I found it important to 

inform families that Mrs. Mangino will be beginning her leave tomorrow, 11/12/21.  This also 

comes with exciting news that we will be welcoming Mrs. Nancy Bada back to Volz School for 

the duration of Mrs. Mangino’s leave.  Mrs. Bada has worked in the district previously, and has a 

great understanding of the community.  Please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Bada regarding any 

academic or social concerns.   

 

Email: nbada@runnemedeschools.org 

Phone 856.931.5353 ext. 280   

mailto:nbada@runnemedeschools.org

